Key, Lori

Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 1:13 PM
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: Public Comment Ventura Board of Supervisors Meeting Agenda Item #8

The citizens of Ventura County DEMAND that you publicly CANCEL any vaccine passport contract, that you CANCEL the local health emergency, and
that you PROHIBIT all businesses from demanding any proof of vaccination. This is unconstitutional and the fact that we even have to discuss it is
appalling. We the people are free to assemble, speak, shop, eat, and roam as we please without proving our current health status. There simply is
NO evidence of a current health crisis. The pandemic is certainly over. Enough is enough. It is unlawful for any business to discriminate against its
clients based on their health status. Frankly, the reasons a person might not want a vaccine are NONE OF YOUR BUSINESS. Privacy matters. The
county has reached herd immunity and Covid no longer poses a threat to the community. Those who wish to vaccinate have done so and should
have no concerns about whether other’s have not done so. If the vaccines are as effective as the science is showing so far, then it doesn’t matter if
a vaccinated person is anywhere near an unvaccinated person. This is a dangerous path we are headed down and it ought to stop NOW. No masks.
No vaccine mandates. No local health emergency. Prohibit businesses from implementing passports in order to prevent discrimination and
segregation. Stop the insanity now. Please affirm IN WRITING, through resolution, that the people of Ventura County will NOT need proof of
vaccination to do ANYTHING.

Sincerely,

Bridget Mik
Camarillo, CA



